
Rep Miller. I am writing to express with conviction my very personal opposition to the over-reaching law 
that mandates an interchange at/near the Rt 71 and Boston Rd location. Many residents have been 
shedding tears and have lost sleep. I implore you to do what you can to make sure that they don’t lose 
more…….their homes! Given the results of the study……by a Strongsville firm and paid for by 
Strongsville…..that a Boston Rd interchange would have negligible positive effects to the Rt 82 exit, any 
continued movement in the direction of this interchange would simply be irresponsible, at best, and 
criminal at worst. I believe it is understood that this is not how Government is supposed to work. This 
mess has been imposed upon our community by the community responsible for the problem. Without 
representation! Our cost? Plummeting home values, increased crime (drugs, theft and especially 
trafficking), safety concerns, increased taxes, and the very real result of the demolition of homes! All for 
no relief to the 82 exit anyway!  

I kindly, humbly, firmly and respectfully ask that you do everything you possibly can to help repeal this 
unfair and devastating law. Please, we just want to get on with our lives. Thank you very much Ms 
Miller. 

  

Very respectfully, 

  

Bill Furman 

3820 Boston Rd 

Brunswick, Oh 44212 

 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.google.com/maps/search/3820*Boston*Rd**A0D*0A*Brunswick,*Oh*44212?entry=gmail&source=g__;KysrJSUrKys!!AC6e5FAr!zEZXgsxz9evWatJsRNTfHLHXyPB6k4ag1WtNh64zHa-KNa-4d5AJ47jtAD3hiwM5mJFn16jswvqKUZBroAE$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.google.com/maps/search/3820*Boston*Rd**A0D*0A*Brunswick,*Oh*44212?entry=gmail&source=g__;KysrJSUrKys!!AC6e5FAr!zEZXgsxz9evWatJsRNTfHLHXyPB6k4ag1WtNh64zHa-KNa-4d5AJ47jtAD3hiwM5mJFn16jswvqKUZBroAE$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.google.com/maps/search/3820*Boston*Rd**A0D*0A*Brunswick,*Oh*44212?entry=gmail&source=g__;KysrJSUrKys!!AC6e5FAr!zEZXgsxz9evWatJsRNTfHLHXyPB6k4ag1WtNh64zHa-KNa-4d5AJ47jtAD3hiwM5mJFn16jswvqKUZBroAE$

